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Thanks Andrew.  
 
 
Mike 
 
On Aug 5, 2011, at 6:16 PM, "ANDREW GOODRICH" <agoodrich@fullertonpd.org> wrote: 
 

Here's the LA Times editorial that isn't exactly glowing, but does support the cooling off of 
the mob mentality. 
  
http://www.latimes.com/news/opinion/opinionla/la-ed-fullerton-
20110805,0,7007871.story 
  
  
  
Thanks, 
  
  
  
Andrew Goodrich 
Sergeant - Community Services / PIO 
agoodrich@fullertonpd.org 
(714) 738-6838 - Voice 
(714) 773-1043 - Fax 


